
  The Lord’s Day ~ October 13th, 2013   

   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Lauri Anne Good, Maria Mooney, Katelyn Lewis 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour   

                          Speaker: Victor Somers (Awana Sunday) 

  Nursery: Linda Shaw & Dianne DeVries 

        1’s & 2’s: Carla Clark & Jennifer Baglole 

6:30 pm Speaker: Wayne Guindon 

  Nursery: Lori Anne Lewis & Amy Craswell 

        

                            This Week: Oct 14
th

 – Oct 19
th

  

Tuesday    9:00 am      Ladies Prayer Meeting  

                            10:00 am     Ladies Bible Study 

     6:25 pm      AWANA   

Wednesday    7:00 pm      Prayer Meeting & Bible Study     

                 Nursery: Sharon MacLeod & Joy Crozier 

Friday     7:00 pm     Fall Conference   

 

Sunday, October 20th , 2013 
 9:15 am             The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Joy Crozier, Sarah Younker, Chandler Younker 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker: Alan Gamble 

  Nursery: Gloria MacDougall & Joy Crozier 

  1’s & 2’s: Kelly Clark & Rachel VandenBerg 

6:30 pm             Speaker: Alan Gamble 

                          Nursery: Emma Clement & Misty Robbins 

 

Cleaning Schedule  

October 13-19        Lyle & Carolyn Bigney & Donald & Carolyn MacFadyen 

October 20-26        Dave & Jennie Clarke & Fenno & Dianne DeVries 

October 27-Nov 2      Leonard & Rachel VandenBerg & Bill & Maria Mooney 

Chairman’s Schedule 

Oct 13  AM: Dan Frew    PM: Don Crozier 

Oct 20  AM: Gregor MacIsaac     PM: David Boisvert 

Oct 27  AM: Jacques Boisvert   PM: Henk Bondt  

Door Watch 

Oct 13  AM: Franklin MacDonald           PM: Trent Good 

Oct 20  AM: Norman Machon  PM: Lyle Bigney 

Oct 27  AM: Myron MacDonald                PM: Alan Craswell 

 
Upton Gospel Chapel ~ 65th Anniversary Celebration 

October 27th  

A service will be held at 2:30-3:30 with a message and special music. There will be a reception at the 

grounds of the Dundas Plowing Match at 4p.m for food, fellowship, etc. There MAY be an 'open mike' 

if anyone has a short few words to say re: history, etc... 

 

 Prayer   
 

Emergency Prayer Chain: Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald, Gloria MacDougall                                                      

 

Those Who Are Sick:  Jean Phillips, Mabel Yorston, Carson Younker, 

                                      Reneé DeVries, Earl Arsenault, Greg MacIsaac 

                                               
Our Assembly:  The Elders    Sunday School    Youth Group    AWANA   

                   

Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers 
  Maritime Assemblies         Family Bible Hour 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill     Pearl McLellan Sam Bears 

   

                                           MISSIONS CORNER 
Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager      Gary & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn                Marie MacDougall                Jessie Tremblay  

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich       John & Dorothy McKim 

        

  Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor          Cliff & Norlene Campbell      Marj Robbins  

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing       Mark & Kim DeJager          

Harold & Barb MacDougall      Noel & Dwana Bondt        Rob & Jackie MacGregor  

 

Condolences 

We wish to express our sympathy to Kent & Kim Brown on the 

passing of Kim’s grandfather Cecil Stewart Monday, Oct 7th. 
 

Upcoming Meetings & Events 
Fall Conference ~ October 18-20th  

Volunteers and Food needed for the weekend.  Please sign your name 

on the sheets in the Awana office. Contact Irene Younker if you are 

available to host out of town guests. 

 
Nursery Schedule for Fall Conference 

Volunteers are needed in the nursery during the conference meetings. 

If you would like to help out in this area, there is a sign-up sheet on 

the bulletin board in the foyer. 

 
Fall Harvest Food Ministry 

There is a shelving unit in the Awana office for donations.  

Collection ends October 20th 

 

“RUN” Youth Retreat 
The Youth Group will be heading to Dartmouth, NS for the “RUN,” youth 

retreat, November 1-3.  If you are 12 & over you are welcome to attend. The 
Retreat is free of charge. However to offset the cost of travel we are asking 

each person to pay $25.00 to cover travel expenses.  To register for the 
retreat and transportation please, contact Paula or Treena on or before 

October 27th. 

 


